Date
Dear Pastor ___________________:

I would like to take this opportunity to say “thank you” for your support with this amazing “Life Before Birth” calendar.  If a picture is worth a thousand words, these are worth a million!  Each of these 3-D sonogram inset photos are of the baby before birth!  The baby in the picture is that same baby after birth! 

I am sure you will agree with me that these images are dramatic as well as delightful. Wouldn’t it be wonderful if each of your church members could also have this beautiful reminder of God’s creation?  We would like to offer this calendar to your church members for a donation of _________ to our ministry.  Daily they would be reminded not only of the precious gift of life but also of our staff and volunteers who work tirelessly to save these precious babies and to serve their mothers.  This month (year) alone we have saved _____ babies from abortion.

Our liaison will be contacting you to arrange the details for offering these amazing calendars to your congregation.  

Thank you again for all that you do for us.  May God richly bless you as you bless so many others.

For “Life”,

__________________________
